
 

   

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission, referring to its previous 
announcement dated 23 January 2014, regarding the renouncement by the CIF “FX 
Global Markets (FXGM) Ltd” (‘the Company’) of its authorization, wishes to clarify that 
the ownership of the domain www.fxgm.com, through which the Company provided 
investment services, has been transferred to the CIF “Depaho Ltd” (authorization 
number: 161/11), as part of the agreement for the transfer of the Company’s business 
activities and therefore it continues to be in operation.  

 

 

 

Nicosia, 13 February 2014 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.fxgm.com/

